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February 09, 2021 

 

List of Eligible and Ineligible candidates for Accountant 
 

With reference to the advertisement (NIPER - R/Recruit/01/2019-20 dated August 17, 

2020) for the appointment of Accountant, the screening Committee has recommended the 

following list of applicants as eligible/provisionally eligible/ ineligible candidates. 

 

http://www.niperraebareli.edu.in/
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Post Code-NT007 (Accountant) 

List of Eligible/Provionally Eligible Candidates 

 
Sl. 
No 

Form 
No. 

Eligiblity Remarks 

1.  1790 Eligible - 

2.  1840 Eligible - 

3.  2121 Eligible - 

4.  2225 Eligible Subject to submission of NOC and Experience certificate 

5.  2335 Eligible - 

6.  2353 Eligible - 

7.  2612 Eligible - 

8.  2636 Eligible 
Subject to submission of Experience certificate with nature 
of duty 

9.  2648 Eligible 
Subject to submission of Experience certificate with nature 
of duty 

10.  2667 Eligible - 

11.  2946 Eligible - 

12.  3140 Eligible - 

13.  3411 Eligible - 

14.  3485 Eligible - 

15.  3605 Eligible - 

16.  3762 Eligible Subject to submission of NOC and Experience certificate 

17.  3815 Eligible - 

18.  4005 Eligible 
Subject to submission of NOC and Exp. certificate with 
nature of duty 
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19.  4044 Eligible Subject to submission of NOC and Exp. 

20.  4267 Eligible - 

21.  4297 Eligible - 

22.  4631 Eligible - 

23.  4670 Eligible 
Subject to submission of NOC and Experience certificate 
with nature of duty 

24.  5257 Eligible - 

25.  5732 Eligible 
Subject to submission of Experience certificate with nature 
of duty 

26.  6066 Eligible - 

27.  6136 Eligible - 

28.  6662 Eligible - 

29.  7159 Eligible - 

30.  7235 Eligible - 

 
 

Post Code-NT007 (Accountant) 

List of Ineligible Candidates 

 

Sl. No Form 
No. 

Eligiblity Remarks 

1.  
1794 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

2.  
1826 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

3.  
1924 Not Eligible Overaged 

4.  
1959 Not Eligible Overaged 
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5.  
2011 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

6.  
2122 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

7.  
2174 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

8.  
2288 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

9.  
2399 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

10.  
2475 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

11.  
2590 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

12.  
2639 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

13.  
2814 Not Eligible Overaged 

14.  
3101 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

15.  
3159 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

16.  
3222 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

17.  
3270 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

18.  
3326 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

19.  
3342 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
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institutions/Universities 

20.  
3397 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

21.  
3598 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

22.  
3685 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

23.  
3707 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

24.  
3833 Not Eligible Overaged 

25.  
3878 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

26.  
4197 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

27.  
4251 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

28.  
4284 Not Eligible Overaged 

29.  
4328 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

30.  
4472 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

31.  
4512 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

32.  
4716 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

33.  
4771 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 
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34.  
4846 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

35.  
4857 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

36.  
4885 Not Eligible Overaged 

37.  
4906 Not Eligible Overaged 

38.  
5083 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

39.  
5190 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

40.  
5202 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

41.  
5594 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

42.  
5736 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

43.  
5901 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

44.  
5938 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

45.  
6051 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

46.  
6072 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

47.  
6126 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

48.  
6148 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 
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49.  
6343 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

50.  
6614 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

51.  
6620 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

52.  
6805 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

53.  
6824 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

54.  
6876 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

55.  
6901 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

56.  
6912 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

57.  
7278 Not Eligible Overaged 

58.  
7334 Not Eligible Not having 03 Years of experience in finance/accounts in 

Central/State Govt or other reputed educational 
institutions/Universities 

 
 
 
The candidates who have been found ineligible may write their concerns, if any, through email 
(recruitment.niperr@gmail.com) only with supporting documents latest by 19.02.2021 (5.30 PM). 
No further communication, in this regard, will be entertained after 19.02.2021. 
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